
ANNOUNCEMENTS
ALL CHURCH BOWLING
Join the fun. FCC will be at the Immaculate
Conception Bowlatorium on April 6th from 2:00 -
4:00 PM. Prizes for best dressed, high score and low
score. See you there.

BRIDAL SHOWER
Please join us on Saturday, March 29th at 10:00 AM
in the Library for a bridal shower to celebrate Noel
Newberg's upcoming wedding to Kellan Brown.
Noel is registered at Amazon and Target. If you
would like to be included in the group gift, you can
give your money to Karen Caverzagie, Beth
Hemphill or Julie Kraaz.

OFFERING
Three ways to give:
Cash/Check
Text FCCOMAHA to 73256
Secure Online
fccomaha.org/give/

Date:  

Name(s), Email, Phone:

First Time Guest

Regular Attender Member

Guest

Do you know someone who could use a
visit from a pastor?

MARK YOUR CALENDARS

201 N. 90th St. Omaha, NE 68114
www.fccomaha.org 

office@firstcovenantomaha.org  
402-391-2747

ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK
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CONNECTION

CARD
We are so glad you are
here today. Thank you for
filling out our connection
card. You can use the QR
code to do that digitally or
complete the paper copy,
tear it off and place it in
the offering plate.

Would you like more information about...

Welcome!
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Beginning a relationship with Jesus

Joining First Covenant

Receiving the Loop, a weekly email 

Receiving Prayer Chain emails

Student Ministries updates

F I R S T  C O V E N A N T  C H U R C H

Journey with Jesus through
 the Gospels

T 9:00 AM
1:30 PM

Retired Men
Tai Chi

W 5:30 PM
6:30 PM

Wednesday Night Dinner
Jr & Sr High Midweek
Choir Rehearsal

Th 9:00 AM Sisters of the Skein

F 1:30 PM Tai Chi

SU 9:30 AM
11:00 AM

Worship
Formation Classes

Apr 6th Easter Flower Orders Due
All Church Bowling

Apr 11th FCC Adult Fellowship Group Fish Fry



Add this to email prayer chain

I would like a pastor to call 

Please keep this confidential

Thank you for joining us. We hope you meet
God in a powerful and profound way today. 

All ages are welcome in our worship service.
Nursery care is available if needed in Room 204
for infants through 3 years old. Also available is
our "Wiggle Room" - Room 206, where you can
watch the service live with your child.

First Covenant Church Family
Communications & Updates

Please share:
If you are a guest, Welcome! Let us know
how you found us or who you came with
this morning.
Prayer requests.  We pray for these
requests at our weekly staff meetings.
Updates to your contact information.

We are so glad you are here!
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Prelude                                                                    

#441 - A Wonderful Savior Is Jesus My Lord

Call to Worship                                            Chris Wright

My Jesus

One Thing Remains

Welcome New Members

Morning Prayer & Lord‘s Prayer
Pastor Greg Applequist

Offering

Choir Anthem: Then Sings My Soul  

#304 - Giving Thanks                      
         
Scripture Reading                                   Mark 10:46-52

Barbara Person

Sermon                                      Pastor Greg Applequist

Amazing Grace (My Chains Are Gone)

Benediction                              Pastor Greg Applequist                            

Postlude

ORDER OF WORSHIP

JIM CARROLL
I moved to Omaha in 1982. Anne
and I were married in 1968. We
have three adopted children, and a
grandson. We play in a friendly

marathon bridge group, volunteer time in town, and
enjoy theatre. I enjoy backgammon, wordle, pro-
ductive legislative process, symphonic music and
organ, chemistry, theology and distance running.

New Members

KARL JENSEN
Lived in Omaha area all my life. I
have always liked the Covenant
faith. I was a member of
Bensonvale, Faith Covenant. I knew 

some people at .FCC when I got there, but everyone
made me feel welcome. I like working out, kayaking,
walking. I am a graduate of Omaha Bible School

RICH & MIMI MOORE
We started attending FCC in June
of 2024 after retiring and moving to
the Council Bluffs/Omaha area.
Mimi is a retired school instructor,

administrator and professor. Rich is a retired ECC
pastor of 34 years. Mimi enjoys reading, music and
gardening. Rich's hobbies include public address
announcing for sports. Both enjoy visiting presidential
museums & libraries and spending time with their
sons, a daughter-in-law and five grandchildren.

MICHAEL, JOY, MELINA, NATALIE
& AIDEN THOMPSON
We began attending FCC in June
when Mike retired from pastoring.
We are a homeschooling family

 who enjoys taking walks, riding bikes, and playing
pickleball. We are celebrating our 25th wedding
anniversary this year. Melina is a senior in high school,
Natalie is learning to drive, and Aiden just became a
teenager. We feel incredibly blessed to be part of
this church family and look forward to doing life
together.


